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How to book:  
To apply for a place on this activity email:  
 
Nicola Bruce 
Children’s Services 
Norfolk Advisory Service 
Professional Development Centre 
Woodside Road 
Norwich, NR7 9QL 
 
Telephone: 01603 303319 Fax: 01603 700236  
Email: nicola.bruce@norfolk.gov.uk 

PIPP: Better Together: Achieving Through Collaboration 
 
 
Date Time Venue Course 

Code 
Event 
Ref. 

07/03/2011 09:00 - 16:00  Norwich Professional Development Centre EPPA7 B 
 
Course Context/Audience: 
The White Paper sets out the DCSF's key principles in respect of partnerships and 
collaborative activities to improve outcomes for children, including the intention to require 
schools to collaborate. The new Ofsted framework evaluates the effectiveness of 
partnerships in promoting learning and well-being. There are particular challenges for 
primary schools of one form entry and small schools in meeting these requirements - Heads, 
deputies, assistant heads.                                                                                                            
 
Objectives: 
The course will examine the current research and guidance on collaboration, including 
examples of good practice within Norfolk, such as the cluster School Business Manager. 
Participants will be able to match their one experiences and evidence of collaboration 
against Ofsted descriptors. Participants will be able to develop an action plan which will 
focus on providing broader and richer experiences for children; widen opportunities for 
collaborative development at school level; enable more effective staff succession planning 
and generate value for money savings.                                                                                       
 
Course Leader/s: Chris Wilson-Town/Simon Morley         
 
Phase: Primary + Special 
 
Fee: £119.00   PIPP package members  (no charge if full allocation has not been used) 
         £140.00  all other schools                                                Closing Date: 04/03/2011 
 
Car Sharing: Within the Council we are trying hard to reduce our Carbon footprint and save 
resources by encouraging delegates to car share wherever possible.  You may also wish to visit the 
liftshare website (www.liftshare.com) which is very useful for both routine and one off journeys. 
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